
To: Mayor John Haila and the Ames City Council

From: Susan Gwiasda, Communications and Outreach Manager

Date: October 22, 2024

Subject: Resident Satisfaction Survey 2024

Item No. 22

MEMO
 

 

 

 

 

Attached are the results of the 2024 Resident Satisfaction Survey. This report was created
in partnership with the Institute for Design Research & Outreach, College of Design,
Iowa State University.
 

ATTACHMENT(S):
2024 Residential Satisfaction Survey Report for COUNCIL.pdf
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